
Jess Grant Celebra-on Cake Sale and Raffle

Saturday 18th March

10:30 - 13:00

Snape Village Hall, IP17 1RN

Raising money for music therapy on the Children’s ward at Ipswich 
Hospital and at Zest, St. Elizabeth Hospice, supporting young adults.

In memory of our daughter, Jess, who greatly benefited from music 
therapy while spending long periods in hospital, being treated for bone 
cancer.

Please join us for a slice of cake and a cuppa. Music and cake: two 
things that Jess really loved.

If you would like to bake a cake, all contributions are greatly appreciated 
and can be brought to Snape Village Hall on the day. Thank you very 
much.

Anita Grant, Chair of Trustees 
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